
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email:headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

 
Wednesday 10th January 2024 

Pyjamarama Reading Event 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
After the success of last year’s event, we are once again running our Pyjamarama Reading Event. We hope 
that this will help us to promote a love of reading at Headlands, and will help us raise money to purchase new 
reading books for our Headlands children. This exciting event will take place on Wednesday 31st January 
from 5pm until 6pm. Those children taking part will be grouped with others in their year group and will 
have the opportunity to hear stories read by staff and share their favourite books with other children. They 
should come in their pyjamas and can bring their favourite teddy and blanket with them. Children may also 
bring a torch and their favourite book to read with a friend if they wish. 
 
During the evening, children will be given either a glass of milk, hot chocolate or water or a biscuit by the PTA. 
They will also be given a little memento of the occasion before going home. Entry is £3.00 per child, which 
will go towards purchasing new reading books for our school.  
 
Parents are asked to bring their child to school from 4.50pm onwards at the school’s main entrance. All 
children must be collected promptly at 6pm. Parents will be asked to walk to the Key Stage Two playground 
where they will then walk through to the school hall to collect their child and leave through the school’s main 
entrance. There will be staff on hand to direct parents to the correct place.  
 
If you would like your child to take part in the event, please complete the form and pay the entry fee via 

School Money by Wednesday 24th January. Please note that there will be no admittance without 
having completed this form. Payment alone will not reserve a place.  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/uVBDRcCDxW 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing as many children as possible at the event! If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Best wishes,    
Miss Cattley 
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